€27  COLOUR RUN SPECTACULAR =~
THURSDAY 7t NOVEMBER

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for supporting our school and our Colour Explosion School Run 4 Fun Fundraiser on

Thursday 7" November. It is greatly appreciated. Our Colour Explosion School Run 4 Fun will be held from
1.30pm, but please feel free to join your child for pizza lunch from 12.30pm (order via Qkr!) Pizza orders close
5pm Tuesday 5™ November. Parents/Guardians/Grandparents are more than welcome to come attend and
watch the event.

Don’t forget to bring your white shirt as you will be covered in coloured powder from head to toe! White shirts
can be purchased from the Uniform Shop for $5 if you need one.

All students who raise $25 or more will go into the draw to slime the teachers!!! 10 names will be drawn out on
the day. The class who raises the most will also get to run the course first!

Event checklist:

v'Create online profile at: www.australianfundraising.com.au.

v'Get family and friends to sponsor

v'white/light coloured clothes (mufti day)

v'order pizza lunch for the whole family on Qkr!

Other info:

*Students will be given free sunglasses and a rainbow headband for the event and an iceblock afterwards.

*Students will run around an obstacle course on the oval and will be sprayed with non-toxic, biodegradable,
gluten free colour powder. If your child does not want to be sprayed with colour, please let your classroom
teacher know as there will be a separate group running with no colour so that everyone can participate.

*After the event, please ensure your child selects their prize/s. Everyone who raises $10 or more can choose a
prize. Depending on the amount raised, up to 5 prizes can be selected. Eg if your child raises $50 they can select
one prize from the $50-$74 category; or one prize from the $30 category plus one from the $20-$29 category;
or 5 prizes from the $10-$19 category etc. Online donations are preferred, or simply add up any cash donations
and make a personal online donation at the end with that total amount. Should this not be possible, please
return cash in an envelope to the office with the student’s name, class, and prize choice/s.

For further information or if you would like to volunteer on the day, please contact Mel Porter at
president@Ilugarnopandc.org.au or Natasha Jankulovski at fundraising@Ilugarnopandc.org.au.

Please note only those who have registered to volunteer on the day will be able to spray the colour.
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